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August 14 6:30 P.M. Monthly meeting  of 
the Central Iowa Aeromodelers. 

I hope many of you were able to take advantage of the beautiful 
flying weather we had in July, now continuing into August.

August is an exciting time for Midwest RC aircraft gatherings.
Most significantly, Owatonna begins this week, August 9, and goes 

through the 12th. I know you get tired of me saying it, but this may well 
be one of the top five events in the country and it’s only 2 1/2 hours 
away. There’s really no excuse for not venturing up there for at least a 
day: even if you don’t have any warbirds or classic airplanes, take in the 
spectacle. Find directions in their website www.SMMAC.com. Find us 
on the flight line and come share a chair. Homemade treats will NOT 
be appreciated, NOR will they earn our gratitude and camaraderie.

One of the best things about the Owatonna event is the incredible 
grass roots attitude that permeates the whole weekend. These guys have 
great airplanes and they have a great time, but they are not snobs.

The following weekend is Fond du Lac, much further away, but a 
magnificently larger event, with larger airplanes, and a larger field. 
Barely 24 miles from Oshkosh, it attracts a level of aviation enthusiasts 
that I’m pretty sure cannot be seen even in AMA headquarters or Top 
Gun and their attitude is also informal and friendly.

It starts the 16th and ends on the 18th. It’s a great spectacle to 
watch, but if you haven’t been to a large RC meet, the size of the field 
and the number and the noise of the airplanes can be intimidating. 
They were cursed with a devilish crosswind all three days last year, and 
the carnage alone was worth the price of admission.

    (Go to Page 2)
Like us on FaceBook! 

Join the group, make a reasonable comment,
upload a photo!

President’s Column 
Mark Taylor

http://www.SMMAC.com
http://www.SMMAC.com
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Back at home, we are making steady progress on raising the funds to pay for our acquisitions of the new mower and the new locked 
storage shed. Several people have made very generous donations, and I invite anyone who has the dispensable cash and a feeling of 
ownership about the club and the field, to participate.  

Rough charity drive mathematics states that if approximately half of our 30 club members can afford to make a donation, then the 
optimum amount would be an average of $300 to $400 each. Any amount is welcome, and more will not be refused.

One club member felt so emotionally connected to Allis that he purchased her from the club and will leave her at the field to 
continue mowing. In addition, she got a brand new headdress for her 69th birthday!!

The price of the Porta potty at the field went up to about $450 this year, and a vigorous 
discussion is being had amongst club members as to whether it’s worth it to keep the Porta 
potty. This year, another generous club member has donated the money necessary to keep it 
going for 2018. That oughta get him permanent first place in line status, eh?

Get out there and fly!

Don’t Fear the Reaper!
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The Central Iowa Aeromodelers 
http://centraliowaaeromodelers.weebly.com/index.html 

This club has been established to promote all facets of the hobby/sport of 
model aviation and to provide assistance and fellowship for its members. AMA Charter 2091. 

For information about modeling or this club contact: 

  Mark Taylor -President 232-0848 mktaylor145@earthlink.net 

  Craig Kreuger -Vice President 231-7047 rcflyer02@gmail.com 
  Andrew Albinger -Safety Officer 515 203-9495 andrew.albinger@gmail.com 
  Dave Popelka  -Treasurer 515- 231-8924 dmpopelka@gmail.com  
  Dennis Goodrich  -Secretary / Newsletter 505-0408 dennyginia@yahoo.com 
  Wayne Hauber -Field Marshall 291-0300 wjhauber@gmail.com 

2018 Central Iowa Aeromodelers Membership Form 
Annual Dues:   Open Member          $100  - Any Open AMA member.  
  Student   $  35  - Full time college undergrad/school student of any capability  
 Family Membership       $100  - Includes spouse and all in household 18 & under. 
 Newsletter Subscription  $ 10 -  For non members only. 

NO REFUNDS ON DUES PAID 
THESE DUES ARE ADDITIONAL TO ACADEMY OF MODEL AERONAUTICS MEMBERSHIP 

https://www.modelaircraft.org/joinrenew.aspx
All except newsletter subscription require proof of current Academy of Model Aeronautics membership. 

Make checks payable to  Central Iowa Aeromodelers. Mail to: Dave Popelka, 1616 Amherst Dr., Ames IA  50014. 
Please note reason for payment. 

 Name: _______________________________________________________         
 Today's Date: ______________            AMA No:__________________    
 Address:_____________________________________________________  
 City: ________________________________ State: _________ Zip: __________   
 Email Address: ________________________________________________   
 Telephone: (____) ____-_________  R/C Channels You Use:  ___, ___, ___ 

CIRCLE MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY(S): 
 OPEN              STUDENT                        FAMILY              NEWSLETTER 

Comments to the 
Editor 

Any comments 
concerning this issue of 

the Sunbeam can be 
made via email  

to Denny Goodrich at 
dennyginia@yahoo.com.  

You can also call: 
(515) 292-6326.
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